
Our top priority is to ensure the health and safety of our teammates, their families and
the communities where we operate. We have formed an internal team to closely
monitor developments and provide guidance to OMCE facilities. Like other companies,
we have restricted travel, upgraded the cleaning practices at our facilities and offices,
implemented remote work for teammates wherever possible, and instituted social
distancing measures. Our facilities around the country are each taking steps to respond
to COVID-19 based on the nature of their operations and the actions being taken by
their state or local governments. Across OMCE, we are working to protect our
teammates while minimizing disruptions to our customers and supply chain.

We will continue to update the website in order to provide information on any further
developments concerning our business or operations.
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OMCE JORDAN continues to monitor the rapidly
changing developments concerning the novel

coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

Last updated: January 3, 2021 www.omce.net


